

DONALD MCGUGAN

We are sad to hear of Uncle Don's passing. We have many good memories of time spent with Don and Auntie Esther.	Our thoughts and
prayers go out to all the family. Love, Doreen and Des	

	-	•			
Doreen	ı Sasseville				

My thoughts and prayers are with you Aunt Esther and family. Hope to see you on the 29th

Elaine Anderson

July 7, 2017

July 7, 2017

We were so sorry to learn of your dad's passing. Have fond memories of him teaching back in our high school days. May you find comfort in the wealth of memories you shared. With sympathy , Elizabeth & Lois Alderdice

Elizabeth Alderdice

July 13, 2017

Ester and family, our deepest condolences on your loss. Our brief exposure to you and Don as your across the road neighbors on Valleyview is filled with memories of Don coming outside with pop or goodies for the neighborhood boys playing street hockey. His love for life and kids will always warm our hearts.

frank and joan cartella

July 14, 2017

I am saddened to hear of Don's passing. I enjoyed talking with him and was glad he set me straight on the men who MOIL for gold" -- not TOIL. My Thoughts Are WITH YOUR AT&T THIS time,

Leo Simpson

July 14, 2017

My prayers and thoughts are with the family at this sad time. May he rest in peace. Mr.McGugan was my grade 8 teacher in1958 in Cobalt Ontario. I came from a poor family and my parents had separated when I was in grade 7. One day your father told me to go to his house where your Mom gave me a bag of clothes. In that bag was a red jumper that I wore for my graduation! When I entered high school he would get word to me to go and pick up clothes. That little gesture of kindness from your father stays with me till this day and I am now72. He was a kind and humble man. God has him in his keeping but you will always have him in your heart."Hugs"

Shirley Lavallee(Stewart)

July 16, 2017

Dear Esther: My heartfelt sympathies go out to you and your family . May God bless you and help you in this time of sorrow.

Rolande Busby

July 20, 2017

Dear McGuggans I am sorry this is reaching you so late. In Oct. when I heard of Mr. McGuggans passing I remembered what high regard my dad had for his friend Don. Sadly, my dad died in April much too soon for me. I also recalled ping pong games played on Sat nights. While our parents chatted. I'm sure Barbara and I won those games. One of my other memories was Mr.McG diligently working with me to understand math. He was an incredible teacher. As principal he was kind, fair and always wanted his students to enjoy learning. I feel honoured to have known Mr McGuggan. My prayers go to all of you Best wishes

Judith Tresidder

November 3, 2017